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August 25, 2021 

Ann-Marie Norio   Sent via E-mail:   Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca 
Office of the Regional Clerk, 
Niagara Region  
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 

Dear Ms. Norio: 

Re: City of Welland Resolution – Request Niagara Region to Maintain Existing Grants 
and Incentive Programs 

Please be advised that, at its meeting of August 23, 2021, the Council of The Corporation of the 
City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

That correspondence from the City of Welland regarding the Request to the Niagara 

Region to Maintain Existing Grants and Incentive Programs, be supported. 

A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference. Your favourable 
consideration of this request is respectfully requested.  

Sincerely, 

Amber LaPointe 
City Clerk 
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August 10, 2021 File No. 21-109 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

Niagara Region 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 
P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 

Attention : Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

Dear Ms. Norio: 

Re: August 10, 2021 - WELLAND CITY COUNCIL 

At its meeting of August 10, 2021 , Welland City Council passed the following motion: 

"1) THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WELLAND receives for information 
Report P&B-2021-42; and further 
2) THAT Welland City Council requests Niagara Region Council to maintain the 
existing Grants and Incentives Programs as detailed in this Report; and further 
3) THAT Welland City Council is supportive of adding additional financial 
incentives for affordable/rental housing; and further 
4) THAT Welland City Council requests the City Clerk forward a copy of this 
Report to the Niagara Region, and all municipalities within the Niagara Region for 
information and support." 

Yours truly, 

c=s::!Q~ 
Tara Stephens 
City Clerk 

TS:bl 

c.c.: - Local Municipalities 
- Grant Munday, Director of Planning & Development Services 
- Steve Zorbas, CAO/Director of Corporate Services 

Bridging the past, present and future 




